
Do you want to help Georgia’s children who 
are deaf and hard of hearing (DHH)? 

Apply to the Stakeholder Advisory Committee TODAY!!!

Recent legislation* 
established a 13 

member Stakeholder 
Advisory Committee to 

support the work of 
DPH, DOE, and  

DECAL to better serve 
DHH children from 
birth to language to 

literacy.

What?

Parents of children 
who are DHH, 

members of the DHH 
community, pediatric 

audiologists, 
educators, and early 

interventionists  

Who?

We need you to 
provide guidance to the 

agencies/programs 
responsible for 

providing services to 
DHH children. Help us 
to ensure that ALL of 

Georgia's DHH children 
will be proficient 

readers!!!

Why?

Applications are due 
by January 30th, 2019 

to Dr. Stacey Tucci 
through email at 

stucci@doe.k12.ga.us 
or mail to 

3160 Northside Pkwy 
Atlanta, GA 30327.

When?

Complete the 
attached application 
using the fillable pdf 
file or print and fill 
out. Apply for up to 

three positions. 
Make sure you rank 
the positions from 

most (1) to least (3) 
desired. 

How?

*O.C.G.A. § 30-1-5 (ACT 462) – Supporting Language and Literacy for DHH Children
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